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To:  all parents/carers 
 
 

27 November 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Following a tough year for all we have decided at Taverham High School to try and bring a little 
festive spirit and cheer to the school. 
 
The pastoral team are working hard at trying to inject some Christmas fun into their bubbles whilst 
working within the current restrictions. 
 
As part of this we will be allowing students (and staff) throughout the month of December to come 
to school wearing their Christmas jumpers. 
 
This is not compulsory but hopefully will bring a little cheer for the remainder of the term. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
 
Ms R Ricketts 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


